
 

July 18, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear faculty and staff, 
 
I hope that you are doing well this summer. I wanted to share an update with you as a 
follow up to the campus communication that I shared previously regarding the loss of 
our dear former Superintendent/President, Dr. Zellers. 
 
The Zellers family has reached out to the College to make plans for a memorial 
gathering for the family and close friends of Dr. Zellers. Recently, plans have been 
finalized for a memorial gathering to be held later this month on our beautiful campus. 
Per the wishes of the Zellers family, there will be an opportunity for Citrus College 
faculty and staff who wish to attend, to join the Zellers family at the memorial gathering. 
 
This memorial gathering will take place on Thursday, July 28 at 10 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. on 
campus in CI-159.  
 
In order to be mindful about room capacity and to honor the Zellers family wishes to 
include family, close friends, and friends from the College, we kindly ask that any faculty 
or staff who wish to attend to RSVP by utilizing the following link (https://tinyurl.com/dr-
zellers-memorial). This will help the Zellers family and the College accurately anticipate 
the number of attendees at the memorial gathering. 
 
Thank you for using this form to RSVP if you plan to attend. I hope that you have a good 
week. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D.  
Superintendent/President  
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